
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to talk to 

your child’s class teacher. Thank you for your continued 

support. 

https://play.edshed.com/login or download the app 

Spelling Shed helps children to practise their spelling via a simple game. The 

game gives four different degrees of support in the form of difficulty modes; 

Easy, Medium, Hard and Extreme. Higher levels allow a higher score to be 

achieved but children can practise as much as they like on lower levels before 

trying to gain high scores. The scores achieved give a league position and 

each class has its own league position within a school league and our world 

league.  

It is important to encourage your child to focus on accuracy rather than speed 

when spelling the words.  

Your child’s teacher will set lists of words that your child should practise and 

will monitor their progress. Additionally, the children always have access to the 

Stage 1 & 2, 3 & 4 and 5 & 6 words; these link to the children’s year groups.  

 

Please note: you do not have to download the app, you can simply open the 

website on a web browser. Your child’s log in details are in the front of their 

homework books. 

To get the most out of Spelling Shed, we recommended that your child goes 

on little and often (short bursts of 5-10 minutes 4/5 times a week). 
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